
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
YUBA-SUTTER TRANSIT 
2100 B STREET, MARYSVILLE, CA  95901 
 
Contact: Keith Martin or Adam Hansen 
Phone: (530) 634-6880 
FAX:  (530) 634-6888 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

NO SERVICE / OFFICES CLOSED FOR MARTIN LUTHER KING JR HOLIDAY 
 

January 11, 2021, Marysville, CA – Yuba-Sutter Transit will not operate any service on 

Monday, January 18, 2021 in observance of the Martin Luther King Jr. Day holiday.  Yuba-

Sutter Transit’s business offices will also be closed.  Normal service will resume on 

Tuesday, January 19, 2021.  

 

For more information, please call Yuba-Sutter Transit at (530) 742-2877.  
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